
Summer 2024 

Dear Pace High School Band Supporter, 

The 2024 season is officially underway and the students of the award-winning Pace High School Band 
program are reaching out for your financial support.  Our program is proud to provide our students with 
musical experiences that no other school in our area can match.  However, these experiences come at a 
higher price tag each year. 

It costs a lot of money to run an organization of our size and caliber.  Each student in the Pace High Band 
program is asked to fund-raise anywhere between $400-600 annually.  Students wishing to participate in 
additional performance ensembles such as our Indoor Percussion and Color Guard groups are asked to 
fund-raise an additional $600-800 each year.     

Annual costs include transportation to local, regional, and national performances and competitions, 
instrument repair and maintenance, sheet music, arranging and copyright fees, district and state circuit 
fees, uniform fees, and classroom supplies.  As our program continues to grow, we also struggle to make 
sure that every student has access to their own instrument and necessary instrument accessories.   

This year, we are asking if you would be willing to sponsor a current band student, a student in financial 
need, or the band boosters through a single financial donation of any denomination.  Checks can be 
made out to “Pace High Band” and should be mailed to the address below.  Please include the attached 
Donation Form.  If you would prefer to make an online credit card contribution for a specific student, 
please visit our band website for additional details and instructions. 

http://www.pacehighband.com/onlinen-payments

Thank you for your support of music and the students of the Pace High School Band program in Pace, 
Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Phil Michanoqicz 
Director of Bands 
Pace High School 
850-995-3600
michanowiczp@santarosa.k12.fl.us

The Pride of the Red, White & Blue Marching Band Wind Ensemble, Symphonic 
Band, & Jazz Ensemble I & II 

Pace Indoor Guard & Percussion 



Pace High School Band Donation Form 

Check an option below and include this form with your donation. 

Donation for a Specific Student 

(print student name) 

General Student Donation 
I wish my donation to be applied to a student with a great 
financial need. 

Band Booster Donation 
I wish my donation to be applied to the Pace Band 
Boosters. 

____________________________________________________ 

Please mail your donation & this form to: 

Phil Michanowicz 
Director of Bands 
Pace High School 
4065 Norris Road 
Pace, FL 32571

My donation should be applied to 
______________________________ 


